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September 2020           

 

Dear Parent/Carer  
          
Y11 GCSE English Literature Text: “Macbeth” 
 
Your son/daughter will be studying "Macbeth" in Year 11 as part of their GCSE English Literature course. The English 
Department has a stock of the Cambridge University Press School Shakespeare edition of this text and we are 
selling it at the wholesale price of £6.00 each.  
 
 This full-colour edition has been chosen carefully by us because it is designed specifically for use in school and works 
well with our students. It presents the play in a clear and helpful way and also has contextual information, notes, 
questions and activities which will help your child understand and appreciate the play. We also believe that it is very 
helpful for students to have a personal copy of the play so that it can be annotated as part of study and revision.  
 
We regret that we are not able to accept cash/cheque payments, we can therefore only accept online payments via 
the Parentpay method of payment for these books, and we would ask that you make your payment by Friday 18th 
September. 
 
In case you do not already have a Parentpay account, this is a secure online method of payment.  If you would like a 
copy of your unique activation username and password please email parentpay@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk stating 
your child’s name and year group or contact the finance office at finance@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk  Once you have 
paid, please check on Parentpay that you have received a transaction receipt for the payment – you can use this as 
proof of purchase in the situation of us not receiving your payment and possibly not allowing your child to take part in 
an activity/ receive resources. 

 
If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

R Benn 

 
Mr R Benn 
Subject Leader of English 
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